From: Eric Muller

To: Public Comment

Subject: Public Comment re:Community Engagement Plan for Downtown Park with Parking, April 22, 2024 Study Session
Date: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 11:32:02 AM

Dear City Council,

Two comments on the "Community Engagement Plan for Downtown Park with
Parking":

The Community Engagement should explicitly ask whether a park and/or an
underground parking are desirable, and not just whether the entrance to
the parking should be on the left or the right.

The Scope of Work (Design) should include some quantification of the
environmental costs. It should also discuss the evolution of the
underground parking should the needs/desires of the community evolve
over the lifetime of the structure.

Please refer to my written public comments to the December 8, 2024 City
Council meeting (pages 26-27 of the PDF of written comments) for more
details.

Sincerely,
Eric Muller
eric.muller@efele.net
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